





Alcester Nursery Studio Ltd

www.alcesternursery.org

Tel: 765780

Newsletter April 2025

Dear Parents and Carers, Spring is finally here just in time for the Easter half term!

Easter fundraiser - Thank you!

I want to say a huge thank you to all of you amazing parents, Grandparents and carers who supported us on our sponsored Easter walk. The sun was shining which helped a lot and the children were amazing with their walking. It was lovely having you all back for the picture search afterwards. All monies raised from this walk will go back into the nursery with equipment and toys for the children.

Sun cream

With the weather getting warmer it is time to get the sun cream out. You are welcome to bring some in for your child in a named bottle that can stay in nursery. If your child has allergies then we recommend you seek a suitable one that can be used and again send it in named. All children should have sun cream on before they arrive and we can top them up throughout the day. We buy a shop brand sun cream with 5 stars on to keep for emergencies.

School reception place

The national offer day for your child's confirmed school place is Wednesday 16th April. Make sure you accept the place when you are informed and also drop me an email confirming your child's school place and name of school.

New children and families

We are very much looking forward to our new families joining us after Easter. We are really looking forward to your children settling in and having lots of fun.

Working Parent Entitlements for children from 2 years old

For all parents of children new to the funding, you will be issued with a PDF to read, fill in and sign and return to Penny asap. For those claiming any of the working parent entitlements, it is your responsibility to ensure you reconfirm your code when you are emailed by the childcare choices team to maintain eligibility for the funding.

Penny will send your form home for you to sign for the summer term.

Clothes

Can we please ask that you are prompt returning clothes borrowed from nursery? If you wish your child to be changed into their own clothes, then please ensure there are a couple of changes in their bag.

Staffing

We said goodbye to our apprentice Caitlin

Company House no: 5278232 Charity no:1032182 Accredited as a Quality Nursery Members of the Early Years Alliance









last Friday as she is looking to go travelling over this next year. The children made her last day very special.

Half Term - Nursery CLOSED

We break up on Friday 11^{th} April for a two week break. We will return on Monday 28^{th} April 2025.

Summer Holiday Club

After Easter I will be sending home a summer holiday club booking form. If we get enough interest in running a club then we will provide one.

Bank holiday 5th May

Nursery and wrap around will be closed on this day.

Stay & Play - All are welcome

Thursday 15th May 9-10.30

All parents/carers are welcome to join us for a stay and play with your child in nursery.

Kind Regards

Penny

Manager of Alcester Nursery Studio Ltd



Company House no: 5278232 Charity no:1032182 Accredited as a Quality Nursery Members of the Early Years Alliance